
 
 
 
To: All Media 
 
From: Lieutenant S.V. Janik 
 
Date: September 24, 2015 
 
Re: Drug Take Back Day 
 
 
The Glenville Police Department in association with the Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA), will 
be holding their semi-annual “Drug Take Back Day” on Saturday, September 26, 2015, from 
10:00 am until 2:00 pm. 
 
Town of Glenville residents are encouraged to inventory their home drug cabinets and bring all 
left over, unwanted or expired drugs to the Glenville Police Department for disposal. 
 
A Police Department representative, along with an agent from the DEA, will be here for the 
duration to assist you in the disposal.  
 
Further information may be obtained by visiting www.dea.gov or by calling 1-800-882-9539. 
 
The Town of Glenville website will also have information posted for your convenience. 
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“Dedicated To Community Service” 
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